
PUBLIC MEETING

Minutes of a public meeting held Monday, February 21, 2005 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council

Chambers to consider a proposed Zoning Bylaw Amendment.

Present: Mayor Wayne Hurst

Deputy Mayor Anthony Leardi

Councillor Bob Bailey
Councillor Gord Freeman

Councillor Carl Gibb

Councillor Paul Renaud

Councillor Rosa White

Also Present: Dave Mailloux, Clerk

Lory Bratt, Planning Coordinator

Jean Monteith, Planning Consultant

A record of those members of the public in attendance is attached as a schedule and

forms part of these minutes.

Disclosure of Interest

There were no disclosures of interest.

Deputy Mayor Leardi assumed the Chair and opened the meeting welcoming all those in

attendance stating the purpose was to consider a proposed Zoning Bylaw Amendment.

He explained the process of the meeting and the requirements under the Planning Act and

asked the Planning Coordinator and Planner to summarize the application.

Planning Coordinator

The Town is in receipt of an application for Zoning Bylaw Amendment to Bylaw 1999-

52, under Section 34 of the Planning Act from Fred Brant.

The property affected by the proposed amendment is located on the west side of Howard

Avenue north of North Sideroad, and is known municipally as 7826 Howard Avenue.

The property is currently used for an existing farm dwelling and agricultural uses. The

portion of the property subject to an application for zoning bylaw amendment is 100 ft.

frontage on Howard Avenue and an area of approximately 2.1 acres. The property is

currently zoned Agricultural (A) Zone which permits agricultural uses, single detached

dwelling and other agriculturally related and conservation uses.

The proposed amendment to the Zoning Bylaw No. 1999-52 would change the zoning of

the subject lands noted above from the Agricultural (A) Zone to a site specific (A-34)
Zone to permit the relining, refurbishing and rebuilding of clutches, brakes and friction

products for tractors, wagons and construction equipment and protective painting of

related metal components. The site specific zone would also prohibit body work or repair
of vehicles on the site, as well as outdoor storage of materials in the front yard. A

planting strip will be required along the southerly interior lot line. The proposed use will

be subject to site plan control.

The proposed amendment to the Zoning Bylaw is in conformity with the policies of the

Official Plan.

As part of the Planning Coordinator's report, Council had been provided with a copy of

the application for Zoning Bylaw Amendment and the draft bylaw for the proposed
rezoning.








